
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF SURPLUS LAND 
Take notice that the Corporation of the Township of Dubreuilville has declared the following property as 

surplus to its needs: 

 

PART 2 OF REFERENCE PLAN 1R-8786, GEOGRAPHIC TOWNSHIP OF DUNPHY, 

DISTRICT OF ALGOMA 

 

 

And take further notice that the Corporation of the Township of Dubreuilville proposes to allow for the 

SALE of the lands by public tender, subject to Township of Dubreuilville By-law No. 2015-40. 

The Corporation of the Township of Dubreuilville is now accepting Expressions of Interest for sale and 

development of the property. Instructions for submissions are summarized in the Request for Expressions 

of Interest, which is available on the Township website (www.dubreuilville.ca) or in person at the 

Township office 23 Pine Street, Dubreuilville, Ontario. 

The Council of the Corporation of the Township of Dubreuilville will consider the land sale on February 

9, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. within the Council Chambers at 23 Pine Street, Dubreuilville, Ontario. 

For further information, please contact Shelley B. Casey, CAO-Clerk, Corporation of the Township of 

Dubreuilville, 23 Pine Street, P. O. Box 367, Dubreuilville ON  P0S 1B0 (705-884-2340 x22 or  

scasey@dubreuilville.ca). 

http://www.dubreuilville.ca/

